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This month in technology we have worked on the following  projects: 

 Attended the annual Texas Computer Educators Association Conference in 

Austin, met with vendors and attended break out sessions dealing with 

networking and technology in education.  Those attending were Kat Clayton 

form OMS, Linda Thompson from OHS, Tiffany Esparza and Keith 

Harmsen from Technology. 

 Worked with issues on Exchange Server and email delivery. 

 Worked with Ener-Tel checking all the security cameras and DVR.  They 

will need to replace 4 cameras at OHS and work on the connections for 3 

cameras at OMS.  Worked on the DVR systems at OES with our wireless 

network and made it so that Mrs. Jackson and Mrs. Savala can access the 

cameras at OES from their laptops. 

 Worked with VOAG installing SolidWorks, a computer aided design 

program.  We had to update the version from last year. 

 Worked at OMS and OES installing Imagination Station software on labs. 

 Worked with OMS on Think Through Math software and connection issues. 

 Worked with District Testing Coordinator in submitting information to State 

and setting up End of Course Exams for those students that will be taking it, 

and planning for online TELPAS testing. 

 Worked with Special/Federal Programs Coordinator in planning and setting 

up new iPads for student use. 

 Worked in OES labs with connectivity and student sign on issues. 

 Scheduled and set up several Distance Learning conferences for students and 

administrators. 

 Held trainings for Mimio and CPS systems. 

 Post information on Website for reports and employment positions. 

 Met with many teachers for 1 on 1 teaching and training for using 

technology. 

 We continue to support faculty, staff, and students with issues and needs that 

arise.  


